
National Co+op Grocers (NCG) to Launch 
Co+op Deals App Jan. 3, 2024

National Co+op Grocers (of which Oneota Co-op is a member) is pleased to introduce the Co+op Deals 
app. Your favorite Co+op Deals from our printed 
flyers will now be available via your smartphone. 
Membership to the Co-op is not required to access 
the app or experience these savings.

The Co+op Deals app is available in the Apple App 
store and Google Play. The first 3,000 registered 
users (nationally) will receive a $10 coupon for 
use at their local co-op. While Oneota Co-op may 
not carry each item in the Co+op Deals flyer, we 
may be able to place a special order at Co+op 
Deal savings during the sales time frame. 

Watch for updates as the Co+op Deals App 
continues to develop over the next several months. 
Note that at this time, not all Co+op Deals 
are reflected via the app, nor are in-store, Oneota Co-op branded sales (which includes your produce 
savings). These sales will continue to be made available via in-store signage, social media and our weekly 
e-newsletter, the CommPost.


